

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kuranda,

We received your contribution of \$2,500.00 on May 15, 2012. Your contribution to our 2011-2012 annual appeal did more than help contribute to the school's programs; it has set the school on a path for its future. Please accept the thanks from all the faculty, families and children of Holy Family School for your donation and continued support of Catholic education.

This donation may be tax deductible; consult a tax professional for guidance. Holy Family is a tax-exempt not-for-profit organization, 501(c) 3. The Federal tax identification number is 23-2413395. Internal Revenue Service regulations require Holy Family School to tell you that we did not provide any goods or service in consideration of this gift. In kind gifts are tax deductible as provided by section 170 of the Internal Revenue Service code. Please consult your tax preparer as to the deductibility of this gift.

If you need additional information, please email me at: mwheatley@myholyfamilyschool.org or call (610) 933-7562.

Sincerely,

Marianne Wheatley **Business Manager**

Marianno Wheatley

Holy Family School